

Dear Parents and carers.

We are pleased to share that we will continue to offer our free After-School Learning Club to all children in Years 1 to 6. This is a dedicated club which will provide a valuable opportunity for children to enhance their educational experience in a supportive environment with familiar members of staff.

What the Club Offers:

- **Home Learning Completion:** A quiet and focused environment where children can work on their home learning tasks.
- Personalised Support: Assistance from a dedicated member of staff to help with specific areas of learning or challenges your child may be facing.
- Reading Time: Opportunities for children to engage with a variety of reading materials.
- Educational Resources: Access to a bank of educational apps and resources, curated to ensure a high-quality learning experience.

This club aims to support pupils in areas they wish to develop further, providing a structured setting to complete Home Learning tasks and further develop their knowledge and skills in different curriculum areas. Whether your child needs help with a particular subject or simply wants a space to read and learn more effectively, the After-School Learning Club is here to assist.

Sessions begin on Tuesday 17th September with the morning session starting at 8:15 – 8:40 am and the afternoon session from 3:15 -4:00pm. Clubs run every Monday to Thursday before and after school with the last session taking place on Thursday 19th December. Please note that the after school club will not be available on Wednesday 9th October, Monday 28th October and Wednesday 30th October as the spaces will be used for open evenings. If you would like your child to benefit from this opportunity, please complete the slip below and return it to the school office. If your child requires specific support in a certain area, please indicate this on the slip so we can tailor our support accordingly.

Please note that Learning Club finishes prompt at 4pm, not 4:15pm like other clubs in school, with pick up from the front office. The entrance space can be busy at club collection so we see Learning Club out first at the earlier time. It is essential that we see a child go home with an adult and our staff leading clubs may not be as familiar with your faces as class teachers. Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. Year 5 and 6 children may walk home independently providing permission has been given – this is specific permission from a club rather than walking home at the end of a normal school day. Please do let the member of staff or the school office know if this is your wish.

We believe this club is an excellent addition to our pupils' educational journey and look forward to seeing them take full advantage of the resources and support available. Please do talk to your child about the aim of the club and the choices they have so that they come prepared with a positive attitude to learning and to receive any support they need.



🖳 01925 712554 🤏 öffice@chapelfordvillageprimary.co:uk 🚨 荸

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us via the class teacher in the first instance or the school office.
Thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards, Miss Webb
Learning Club Permission slip
I would like my child in class to attend Learning Club.
Please indicate below if you wish your child to be supported in a specific area and our staf will do their best to accommodate:
Please tick to give permission to walk home if required:
My Child is in Year 5 or 6 and I give permission for them to walk home alone.
Signed Date